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Fountain:   The Light the Fountain tradition resumed this year with the celebration held on April 28.   
My thanks to the staff of Student Affairs and to the LTF Committee for planning festivities that 
balanced the need to provide students with a great end-of-year event while simultaneously 
operating within campus health and safety guidelines.  
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